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I would request that you support this bill and move it out of committee and to the floor 

for vote.  The establishment of using only PST benefits along with a normalized time 

standard clearly outweighs the disadvantages of twice yearly time changes caused 

from switching to and from PDT.  These 'time changes' negativity impact our children 

and businesses with unneeded burdens.  It is not human nature to make these type 

of changes.   Medical studies clearly show that they are a determent to peoples 

physical and mental well being.  Please help stop the foolishness of the use of 

daylight savings time. 

 

Thank You 


